STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY ano MINERALS DEPARTMENT

OiL CONSERVATION DIVISION
HOBBS DISTRICT OFFICE

BRUCE KING POST OFFICE BOX 1980
GOVERNOR July 2, 1981 HOBBS, NEW MEXICO 86240

LARRY KEHOQE . (505) 393-6161
SECRETARY

Mr. David B. Adams
Warren Petroleum Company
Gulf 0i1 Corporation
P.0. Box 905 v

Tatum, NM 88267

SUBJECT: Proposed plugging of
' Tatum Plant #114/LPG Storage Well #1
Unit B, Sec. 18, T12S, R38E

Dear Mr. Adams:

In an effort to determine hole size and configuration in the salt section,
the 0i1 Conservation Division has applied for some research funds to do
~ some study in this area.

We would like to know if Warren Petroleum would consider granting the

0CD permission to run some logs of the wellbore of the above-mentioned

LPG storage well. We anticipate that we would be finished in approximately
6 months and then the well could be plugged and abandoned.

We will wait until we receive youf reply before approving your proposed
plugging procedure.

Very truly yours,
OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

Jerry Sexton -
Supervisor, District I

ed



